
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This week our Reception classes went to Church for the very first time with School, we 
are so proud of them, well done Reception! 
 
KS1 have been thinking about remembrance in Church this week as it is Remembrance 
Sunday this Sunday 12th November. 
They have also been on a shape hunt this week to see what shapes they can find hiding 
around the School. 
 
Year 3/4 have been investigating the ‘crash landing site’ outside Miss Ball’s classroom, 
they have also written Newspaper reports on the crash which I am looking forward to 
reading. 
 
Year 5/6 have just finished watching The Storm Breaker this afternoon they have 
thoroughly enjoyed the weather inspired PE lessons! 
 
The Remembrance Day Parade will take place this Sunday at 10a.m. meeting at Formby 
Hall, we hope you can make it. 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Miss L. Young 
Head of School  
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What’s coming up... 
 

Sunday 12th November –   Remembrance Sunday Parade 
Week beginning 13th November –  Anti-Bullying Week 
Thursday 16th November –   Open Evening 
 

Please be reminded that Parents/Carers are not permitted to enter the school car 
park to drop off children for breakfast club or at the start or end of the school day 
as reversing cars are very dangerous in the area where children are entering the 
school grounds on foot. Please also take care when parking near the school and 

remember that it is illegal to park in the bus lane. 
 


